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THE CITY OF GOLD HILL
CITY COUNCIL VACANT SEAT
ANNOUNCEMENT
Effective 2/6/2024

The City of Gold Hill currently has a vacant seat on the City Council.

The City of Gold Hill is accepting applications to be considered for appointment on Tuesday, March 5, 2024, for the vacant seat.

Please contact the City Recorder at City Hall, 420 N. 6th Avenue, Gold Hill, OR 97525, (541) 855-1525 for a City Council application.

Applications are due to the City Recorder at City hall by Friday, March 1, 2024.


420 6th Avenue      Gold Hill OR  97525      (541) 855-1525       FAX:  (541) 855-4501
 info@cityofgoldhill.com     cityofgoldhill.com 
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